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To 

President of Kurdish Region
Department of Foreign Relations
Hemin Hawrami, Responsible for KDP Foreign Relations 
Special adviser of Prime Minister

Protest Note 

From our sisters of REPAK we were informed that on last Sunday the premises of the Kurdish 
Woman's Relation Office (REPAK) in Erbil – Iraqi Kurdistan was raided by General Asayish 
Security Forces. 

We the local Woman's group of Courage protest very strong that the office was raided and that 
the staff was deported.  We convict this lawless and  undemocratic attack against our sisters of 
REPAK. 

This March we met members of REPAK at the World Woman's Conference in Kathmandu Nepal. 
We were very happy to hear from them about their struggle for woman's liberation in the 
southern part of Kurdistan, special also from Kobane. 

With this protest note we demand, that the office of REPAK will be open again at once and all 
staff can come back to Erbil to continue their very necessary work.
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Gabriele Beisenkamp


